
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Remember, remember the 5th November……we’re having a fabulous firework themed lunch! 

Mrs Woods and her staff will be sizzling in the kitchen preparing a bonfire bonanza. 

We would love all of our children to join us and have a school meal on this day. 

Even if your child usually has a packed lunch we would ask that you let them try a school dinner 
and join in the fun, just let your child’s teacher know. 

 

Hissing Hot Dogs (Vegetarian) or Banging Burgers 

Chips or Roasted Jacket Potatoes with Assorted Fillings 

 Beans or Salad Bar 

Swirling Arctic Roll 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. E. van de Waal. 


